Dear First Grader.

I'm so excited to have you in my class next year!!! I hope you enjoy your summer! I will spend a lot of time with my four children. Warren is 18 and will be a Freshman at St. John Fisher and will be playing football. Wesley is 16 and will be a Senior at Chittenango High School. William is 13 and will be a 9th grader at Chittenango High School. Vivianne is 11 and will be a 7th grader at Chittenango Middle School.

I can't wait to meet you in September! Make sure you get plenty of sleep the night before. Also, don't forget to bring a snack and lunch or lunch money with you to school. The menu and prices for lunch, milk, and ice cream are in the district newsletter, called "neath the Red and Black", which is sent to your home every month.

A 'SPECIALS' schedule and any other pertinent information will be sent home during the first week of school. If you are going to purchase anything from the cafeteria please send money in an envelope labeled with <u>your name</u>, <u>my name</u>, <u>your student number</u>, and <u>what the money is for</u>. (Ex. Vivianne Tedford, Ms. Tedford, #123456, lunch money.)

Please bring these supplies with you the first day of school.

(Items are for individual use and will NOT be shared!)

•	A SMILE! (This CAN be shared with everyone!)
•	A backpack labeled with your name
•	i two-pocket folder for writing
	1 box of crayons
•	2 glue sticks
•	A pair of scissors
1	
•	1 box of tissues
•	Sneakers with socks for gym days or outdoor recess
•	Pencils and erasers
•	
	The same assert the attention of Country A.

GO BEARS!!!